
Craigieburn Station – proposed new car park 
 

About the project
The new car park will be built along the eastern edge of the 
Hume Highway, directly east of the station, and will be linked 
to the station via a new footpath.

Planning for the new car park is underway, with detailed 
design and construction to follow in 2019.
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